Sent: November 8, 2018 5:06 PM
To: NL Public Utilities Board
Subject: rate increase

| want to voice my opinion on this matter....I think that $40 million is more than enough.....| do not want this approved....we
already have enough problems with what the previous governments have done to this province....and it is time to stop the
monetary abuse of the people of this province...

If you want to call please do.....| will be only too happy to talk to somebody.....



